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Call to order
A meeting of Hope Hill Elementary Go Team was held in the media center on [January 18, 2017] @4:03 p.m.
Attendees
Attendees included 
Maureen Wheeler, Principal
Priscillas Borders, Chair
John Childs, Vice Chair
Misty Robersts, Parent
Jeffrey Monroe, Teacher
Vincent Calendar, Cluster Representative
Taurra Dorsey, Secretary
Richard Bergman, Community Representative
Detria Russell, Community Representative
Marcel Benoit, Parent  
  .
Members not in attendance
Members not in attendance included [All members were in attendance].
Approval of minutes 
Minutes Approved 
Reports
The facilities department did a walkthrough of the building and to check to see how many students the building can hold. The findings were that the building could hold 700 students. Facilities provided the Go Team with documentation on how they came up with that number. 
Unfinished business
There is no unfinished business to report. 
New business
The Go Team will be voting the budget at the next meeting.
The Go Team will also talk further about a multiage (blended) class for the 2017-2018 school year. 
Announcements
· The MLK gym will be closing the facilities department has been communicating with the city to try and find out when the will turn over ownership to Atlanta Public Schools. 
· Hope-Hill could possibly use the extra space in the gym for smaller classrooms.
· There will be a Grady Cluster meeting February 8, 2017 at 6:00p.m.
· The back hall was another topic on the list. We talked about making it functioning and safe. 
· Hope-Hill wants to make drop-off in the morning and in the afternoon safer for the students.  
· There is a green space on the side of the building that belongs to the City of Atlanta. They have not said whether or not they are going to develop the green space or keep it the way it is. 
· The Howard Building is still being renovated and APS still plans on opening it soon. Once it opens that will leave room at Inman Middle and Inman could possibly become an elementary school. 
· The Go Team quickly reviewed the vision and mission of the school.
· Ms. Wheeler explained the funding rationale and description of the strategic categories.
· Hope- Hill will be operating from one budget instead or seven. 
· The Go Team took a closer more in-depth look at the school budget for 2017-2018.
· Each school in the Grady Cluster will have to be creative with the how they provide the arts (band and orchestra) . The music teacher at Hope-Hill will provide (instrumental music) for the students in all grade levels. This is will give all of the students a chance to participate. 
· The foundation will help to fund the instrumental program.
· The strategic plan break-out was explained and the rationale behind it. 
· There will be extra title I money released later in the school year.
· The proposed budget questions were asked and answered. 
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